
Redbridge Educational Wellbeing Team (REWT)  

Listening to the voices of our  

Redbridge Parents  

(Workshop) 

  Wednesday 22nd March 2023 

5pm to 6pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please scan here to book a place 

          

REWT is committed to making its training accessible to all our parents across the 
Local Authority.  If any parents need any reasonable adjustments required for 
them to participate and to join in with this workshop, please let us know. 

This workshop will give the  parents of 
Redbridge a chance to speak to the 

Redbridge Educational Wellbeing Team 
(REWT) about the support we provide 

to parents, the topics of our workshops, 
and any future projects. 


